
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear all,  
 
It's 6 weeks until the school fete! The children are working hard doing all sorts of things to make it a 
super special day and a celebration of their achievements. Please help us make it happen! There are 
lots of things you can do to help from manning a stall, serving drinks, to erecting gazebos - we need 
all hands on deck - get your parents, in-laws, friends or next-door neighbours to share a slot with you 
or maybe look after the kids so you can help on the day. Any time you can offer is welcomed. Follow 
the link and add your name to the signup sheet. Thanks so much, your help is really appreciated! 
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Z9WYh5np_g2S-
ha69ZhWNKW2Tfo8LJ6tMXsH_IwPuW4/edit?usp=sharing  
 
Thank you  
 
PTA 
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